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1.  What have you accomplished this month?  What activities have you 
sponsored? (please include numbers) 

Ash Wednesday went well; we are still collecting the numbers.  The churches 
have been appropriately decorated for the Lenten season.  This week we 
will be scheduling a meeting of the “Art & Environment team to 
coordinated decorations for Holy Week and Easter and to determine the 
flower orders for each church.  We are also beginning to set up scheduling 
for the Triduum and Easter Sunday. 
We are still in the process of formulating an evaluation process for our 
liturgies. 

2.  What are the plans and dreams you’re currently discussing?? 

As mentioned above, we are in the process of creating an evaluation process 
for our liturgies.  Based on the results of the evaluations, we will be able to 
determine where formation and training is needed for our liturgical 
ministers. 
It has come to our attention that too many Hosts may be being consecrated 
at the Sunday Masses.  We are working on a way to communicate with the 
sacristans.  It is probably as simple as including the historical counts for 
comparable weekends. 


